
 

 

29th August 2024 
 
Dear Parents\Carers 
 
I would like to invite you to the 2024 Year 6 Graduation Ceremony to be held in the Clyde Campbell 
Community Hall on Thursday 5th December. The plan for the evening is as follows: - 
 

3.15pm Photographer begins photos and doors open 

4.50pm Guests to be seated for the ceremony 

5.00pm Graduation ceremony  

6.30pm Graduation ceremony concludes 

7:00pm Dinner for Graduating students to be held on the verandah of the Clyde Campbell 
Community Hall (Year 6 students only) 
 

7.45pm Disco (Year 6 students only) 

8.45pm Event closed 

Each year, we experience high demand for family photos with our professional photographers. To 
accommodate everyone and minimise wait times, we will have two photo areas operating this year. To 
avoid disappointment and secure the best seats, I strongly recommend arriving early. 

Our Year 6 students are sure to enjoy their after-party, which will be hosted by the Eatons Hill State School 
P&C. The menu includes pizza, pasta (including vegetarian tortellini), chicken nuggets, nachos, garlic bread, hot 
chips, gelato, cake, and a drink. Please note that the after-party is exclusively for Year 6 students and will be 
held on the verandah of the Clyde Campbell Community Hall, where we will ensure the venue is beautifully 
decorated for the evening.  
 
Following the meal, students will enjoy a disco, with pick-up scheduled for 8:45 pm. 
 
The cost for this year’s Graduation is $20 per student, payable via Flexischools no later than Friday, 4th 
October. This deadline is essential as we need to finalise orders for food and make payments for the DJ and 
other associated costs. Please be aware that no payments will be accepted after this date. If you do not have 
an account, you can create one at flexischools.com.au, or log in to your existing Flexischools account to 
purchase “Year 6 Graduation Party” tickets. Tickets will be available to purchase from 29th August 2024. 
Please note, there will be no cost for family members to attend the ceremony.  

As the event approaches, we will be seeking parent volunteers to assist with setting up for the evening. 
Staff will reach out to parents in the near future. I would like to extend my sincere thanks to those who 
have already offered their help—it is greatly appreciated. I am confident this will be a memorable night for 
our Year 6 graduates. 

Kind Regards, 
 
 
 
Melinda Iacovella | Acting Deputy Principal  

Eatons Hill State School|  
T 07 3264 9222 | F 07 3264 9200 
E miaco1@eq.edu.au |  

 
 
 

Marylin Terrace 
Eatons Hill Q 4037 
(PO Box 324, Albany Creek Q 4035) 
Telephone: (07) 3264 9222 
Web: www.eatonshillss.eq.edu.au  

http://www.eatonshillss.eq.edu.au/


Dietary Requirements  Year 6 Graduation Thursday 5th December 
 
In preparation for the upcoming graduation ceremony, we will require detail of food allergies and special 
dietary needs. Please complete the following information so that any special dietary requirements can be 
catered for.  
 
Student Name: _____________________________________  Class: ____________________ 
 
Please tick the boxes (if any) that apply. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Vegetarian         
 
Coeliac 
 
No red meat/pork 
 
No Dairy products 
 
Egg Free 
 

 
 
 

Details 
________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
Any Further Information 
________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 
     Parent/Caregiver(s) signature:          

 
 
 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
My Child ___________________in Year 6___ will have ______ (number) family  
 
members attending the Graduation Ceremony. 
 
 

 

 

 
 

No special Dietary Requirements 

Gluten Free   
 
Diabetic 
  
Allergies 
 
Nut Allergies 
  
Other  

 


